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MEMBER OF WEST SHORE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE  
ANNOUNCES RIBBON CUTTING 

 

On July 7, Central Penn College celebrated the renovation of their new Super Suites with a ribbon cutting 
ceremony. Central Penn College was presented with a certificate of recognition as part of their Chamber 
membership. Please see the attached photo taken from the ceremony. 
 
 

 
Central Penn College celebrated the completion of their newly renovated Super Suites on July 7th with a ribbon cutting ceremony. 

Central Penn College is a career-oriented, baccalaureate, residential college in the suburbs of Harrisburg Pennsylvania. 
 
 

The West Shore Chamber of Commerce is a dynamic business organization that advances member success, influences issues, 
and exemplifies strong business performance.  The Chamber represents, promotes and facilitates business for the community. 
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